
 

  
 

PROJECT HISTORY 
Contact: Gwenda Jensen (gwendajensen@ipsasb.org) 

The IPSASB noted the project’s timetable and revisions to the previously approved project brief for Public 
Sector Measurement. The Chair of the Task Force presented an education session. A first discussion of 
issues will occur at the IPSASB’s June 2017 meeting. The IPSASB noted that a multi-stage approach 
involves completing the first stage (analysis of IPSAS measurement) and then deciding on the project’s 
scope and timetable going forward. 

The Task Force and staff will develop a questionnaire to collect input on the project’s scope and identify 
project work streams. The IPSASB will have a first discussion of issues at its June 2017 meeting. 


